
 / Opportunities

Charlotte Storm Water Services / Construction

619 Cedar St Storm Drainage Improvement Project

This project is located on South Cedar Street between Stadium View Drive and Westmere Avenue.
The existing drainage system consists of a culvert under a city-maintained road. The Project
consists of replacing a failing culvert crossing at 619 Cedar St. with new installation of a box
culvert.  

Details
Posting Number 2025-Q1(Jan-Mar)-CSWS-17249
Anticipated Posting Date 2025-02-04
Commodity Code(s): 74505, 91200, 91244, 91345, 92912, 92915

Requirements Last Updated: 05/09/23

For Questions, Contact:
Jaime Thompson
City Contact

Jaime.Thompson@charlottenc.gov

mailto:Jaime.Thompson@charlottenc.gov

